
 

  

OEISD Families, 

I hope everyone had a wonderful first semester because it’s about to get 

BETTER! The 2019 Annual Parent Conference is coming soon, and I would like to 

invite every parent to come out and join us.  

Here’s how it gets BETTER!  OEISD will be purchasing your $25 ticket if you 

would like to attend, it is FREE for you! On top of this great opportunity, we will 

be offering transportation to and from this conference.  

So, what do you say? If you would like to attend this conference, you can reach 

me at 361-726-2260 or morenoc@oeisd.org.   

Deadline to sign up : March 5th  

On the back side of this letter, you will find additional information about the 

conference. If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to ask.  

C. Moreno  

4th Grade Teacher 

District Parental Involvement Coordinator 

morenoc@oeisd.org 

(361) 368-8121 EXT 268 
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